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Accreditation recommendations to the
College and year of recommendation

Actions taken by the college to address
recommendations

Improvement results

As a result of the college’s last
accreditation evaluation (in April 2020),
Edmonds Community College received an
Action Letter from the Northwest
Commission on Colleges and Universities
(NWCCU) dated July 22, 2020.  That letter
indicated that the following actions was
taken:

● Accept the Spring 2020 Mid-Cycle
Report

As a result of the NWCCU’s actions,
Edmonds College has no current
recommendations that it is working to
address.

Edmonds College has no recommendations from
the NWCCU.

Edmonds College continues to work on its
next accreditation evaluation, which is a
Year 6 - Standard 2 – Policies, Regulations,
and Financial Review in Spring 2023.
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